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Annex 74 

 

 

Application for entertainments licence re: Rownhams House. 

  

 

Dear Committee, 

  

  

I live in Balmoral Way Rownhams, which is close to Rownhams House, 

ref the above, I received a large two page letter to myself Mrs Sally 

Hamer at my address from the Liberal Democrats, encouraging residents 

to oppose this licence due to anti social behaviour and burglaries. 

  

I do not understand what all the fuss is about. We need to protect this 

lovely Old house and grounds with lake. The only way forward is to 

allow this application to enable the owners to be able to keep Rownhams 

House going, rather than have a larger residential development. The anti 

social behaviour and burglary problems we have in this area are caused 

by people living in the area, and surrounding areas. 

  

People using Rownhams House leave and go home far away. 

  

The MP Sandra Gidley and Kath Tilling (who hopes to become the next 

County Councillor) I feel are using this as a political agenda. 

  

Yours Sincerely 

  

S.Hamer (Mrs) 
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